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Fàilte Air Ais! Welcome Back! 

We are delighted to have everyone back in school again and we are looking forward to another 

busy year in Condorrat. 

A special well done to our P1 pupils who have coped extremely well with coming into school. 

(Mums and Dads did well too!) 

 

Luchd-obrach/Staffing 

The teaching staff this year are as follows: 

Gaelic Stream English Stream 

P1/2G – Miss McBain 

P2G – Miss K. MacDonald 

P3G – Miss E. MacDonald 

P4/5G – Miss MacLeod 

P5G – Miss Dolan & Mrs MacDonald 

P6G – Miss Deans 

P7G – Mrs Paterson 

P1/2E – Mrs Donald 

P3/4E – Miss Brown & Mrs Orr 

P4/5E – Mrs MacLeod 

P6E – Mr Colin 

P7E - Miss Meikle 

Miss Dalbeck will be teaching PE across the school, and Miss MacAskill will work with classes in 

the Gaelic Stream of the school. Mrs McKillop will be starting her maternity leave in the next 

few weeks. 

 

Aodach Sgoile/School Uniform. 

It is wonderful to see the children wearing their school uniforms and we appreciate the expense 

and effort everyone has gone to with this. A gentle reminder to make sure that names are on 

everything – clothes, shoes, lunchboxes etc. so that we can ensure any misplaced items are 

reunited with their owners quickly! 

Remember pupils come to school dressed in PE kit on PE days, (texts with PE day information 

have already gone out), and if they are taking part in a lunch time sports club they come in 

uniform and change into sportswear in time for their club. 
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Aileirgidhean/Allergies. 

Please remember that the school is a nut free zone as some pupils have severe allergies. Please 

check labels so that no snacks or items in lunchboxes contain nuts. This includes chocolate 

spreads. Your support with this is greatly appreciated. 

 

A Dearbhadh Data/Data Checks. 

We check the contact details and permissions for all pupils at the start of the session. This 

should be carried out online through the parents’ portal. If you haven’t signed up to this, you will 

receive paper copies. We will let you know when the details are ready to be checked. 

 

Dealbhan Clasaichean/Class Photo Day. 

Class photos will be taken on Friday the 25th of August. Happy smiles needed on the day. Please 

note there is no obligation to buy these photos. 

 

Taighean na Sgoile/School Houses. 

Primary seven pupils will be busy preparing video speeches in the next few weeks if they wish to 

be considered for House Captain or Vice-captain. The house members will vote for their 

favourite speech and Captains and Vice-captains will be announced early in September. 

 

Coinnich an Tidsear/Meet the Teacher. 

All parents are warmly invited to school on the evening of the 6th of September so that they can 

meet their child’s teacher and find out what is planned for the school year. This starts at 

6:30pm. Each teacher repeats their discussion several times so that parents who have several 

children in the school can visit all their teachers.  Mrs Weldon will also be available to assist any 

parents who wish to sign up to the parents’ portal mentioned above. Further details to follow 

soon. 

 

Strupag Airson Pàrantan Clas 1/Coffee Morning for Primary One Parents. 

There will be a coffee morning for P1 parents on Friday the 15th of September. This will give 

new parents the chance to meet, and we will be able to give you some tips on how to support your 

child with their learning. Details to follow. 

 

Deitichean Cudtromach/Important Dates for the Year. 

Along with this newsletter there is a list of planned events and significant dates for the school 

year. A paper copy of this is also in bags. Please note that these dates may change due to 

unforeseen circumstances and other events may be added. Dates to note are always included in 

our monthly newsletters. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you wish to discuss the contents of this newsletter, or 

indeed any other school matter. 

 

 

 

Julie-Ann Price,  

Head Teacher 


